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COUNTY H TRAFFIC SWITCH

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is underway with the County Highway K
reconstruction project between 94th Court and the Union Pacific Railroad. The following work is scheduled to
take place as part of this project.

Tuesday, September 27:

¢ Traffic on County Highway H
(88th Avenue), between 58th Place
and 65th Street, is scheduled to be
shifted west, onto the southbound

lanes, while crews work to
reconstruct the northbound lanes.
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Bi-directional traffic will be maintained.

Please note that all work is weather
dependent and subject to change.
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The project team thanks you for your patience and cooperation throughout this project!

Project Contact: Find us on Facebook at: *\“\SCON‘%*
Athena Kuhl, Kenosha County Government

Public Involvement Lead Find us online at:
Athena@devorpr.com | (262) 933-0467 kenoshacounty.org/Highways
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